





From: The Minister

Level 9 Causeway Exchange 1-7 Bedford Street Belfast BT2 7EG

Telephone: (028) 90512692 e-mail: private.office@communities-ni.gov.uk

Our ref: CORR 0030-2025 Date: 7 February 2025

Dear Colin,

Question raised at Communities Ministers Question Time on 14 January 2025

Thank you for your question at Question Time on 14 February 2025 where you asked how much has been spent to date on the redevelopment of Casement Park and on the Northern Ireland Football Fund.

I can confirm that the combined spend to date by my Department and the UCGAA from the capital budget for the redevelopment of Casement Park is £17,615,783.

I can confirm that none of the capital budget for the Northern Ireland Football Fund has been spent to date.

Yours sincerely

Gordon Lyons MLA Minister for Communities

